
Subject: Hiding variables... take them seriously!!!
Posted by Johan Messchendorp on Mon, 28 Sep 2009 20:51:48 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear developers,

More than a week ago, Mohammad switched on the -Wshadow flag during the compilation of
PandaRoot. As a result, plenty of potential problems were revealed. Some of the developers
started already correcting these warnings by following the coding conventions as we agreed
upon more than a year ago. Nevertheless, there are still many (really many, more than 1500!!)
warnings showing up during compilation. So please, correct these ASAP. It is better to do it
now, then in a later stage!! If you have any questions related to this, do not hesitate to ask.....

Thanks in advance,

Johan.
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